
Dear colleagues

For 60 years, Redcliffe Hospital has
been making a difference. 

When Redcliffe Hospital first opened
in June 1965, the hospital consisted
of three wards, two general wards of
35 beds each, and a maternity ward
of 24 beds.  

A lot has changed since 1965 - but
not Redcliffe Hospital's place in the heart of the Peninsula, and the
trust our community places in our care. 

Throughout June, we'll be celebrating our history and this milestone
with our community.

The highlight of our celebrations will be the 60th Anniversary Ball, on
Saturday 28 June. 

The RSVP list already
includes many current and
former hospital staff - and
there are still plenty of seats
and tables available.  Click
here to secure your seat.

Along with the Ball, here at
the hospital, we'll be
celebrating with other
events too, with something
for everyone to enjoy.

In the hospital foyer, we'll have displays about the past and future of
the hospital, and in the staff/service lifts, we'll have the new staff photo
collage. 

There will be a trivia competition and staff scavenger hunt with lots of
cryptic and clever clues, and Race to the Roof will be run on Tuesday
24 June. 

On Wednesday 25 June, join REDDY Fun & Fitness for a morning of
fun and games, followed by a sausage sizzle outside the
Rehabilitation and Stroke Unit. 

We'll have a special Grand Rounds on Thursday 26 June, and
conclude our celebrations on Monday 30 June, with a free lunch in the
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Staff Courtyard, sponsored by QSuper, part of Australian Retirement
Trust. 

More details about how to
get involved are available
on the 60th Anniversary
page on QHEPS.

You can start the
celebrations today with a
special Teams
background too. Details
on how to download and
use that background are
available here.

Thank you to everyone who has helped to put these events together,
including Facility Services, REDDY Fun & Fitness, the Staff Wellness
Group and our RAP Group. 

I hope you'll join us in celebrating 60 years of Redcliffe Hospital
making a difference. 

Kind Regards

Cang Dang
Executive Director,
Redcliffe Hospital

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of
the land on which our facilities are built. We also pay respect and

acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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